
Notice No. 108 Date: 28.A3.2025

This is to notify for the general information of all concerned that the college will remain closed on

31.03.2025 {Monday) and 01.04.2025(Tuesday} on account of Eid-Ul-Fitr and Day after Eid-Ul-Fitr

respectively.

All concerned will please note

Principal & Secretary
Mahishadal Girls' College
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